
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Amber Barnes, Pacific Region Director    
Date:  02/23/2022   
Subject: Mid-Year Report 
 
 
OrADE continues to be an active chapter, triumphing over the pandemic and all the challenges it 
presented. In the last six months, OrADE chapter held a Halloween Costume contest (virtual), 
raised funds for a Domestic Violence Shelter, participated in an Alzheimer’s walk, hosted an 
Ugly Sweater and Gingerbread House decorating contest (virtual), partnered with a local mental 
health agency to provide needed items for the holidays, and held a NADE membership drive. 
 
NADE (NV) also continues to excel through the current challenges. NADE sponsored four (4) 
blood donation raffles. They also sponsored three new NADE memberships during their 
successful membership drive. They made donations based on year of the year goals, and 
sponsored a gift drive for homeless individuals. NADE members provide dog watching services 
as a fundraiser for the chapter. They were able to maintain their officer store, and host barbeques 
in Las Vegas and Reno.  
 
Olympia WADE is currently experiencing a revitalization. They are in the process of 
reorganizing and contacting the other Washington chapters to discuss the future of WADE. They 
are also initiating contact with their new DDSA administrator to introduce NADE.  
 
No other chapters reported any activity.  
 
I hosted a Pacific Region Meet and Great on 02/09/2022. I discussed NADEs mission and 
objectives and opened the floor for questions. I collected feedback answered questions. There 
were participants from several states.  
 


